IN REPLY PLEASE

: E. H. Wells
OFFICE OF CXOOEX KHER:

STATE GEOLOGIST |

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

March 11, 1931

Mr. Jas., P. Sullivan,
P. 0. Box 71,
Hobbs, New Mexico.

Dear Mr. Sullivan:

This will acknowledge receipt
of your letter of March 6th. I am glad to have
the information contained therein. A CODPY of
my reply to Mr. W, M. Keck is enclosed.

‘A supoly of Forms SG-106 and
30-108 was mailed to you several days ago.

With regard to suggested office
chances, 1 believe it will be well to defer them
until after the close of the Legislature and the
adoption of a permanent program for this office.
This should be a matter of not more than a couple
of weeks.

Your copy of Notice of Intention
to Abandon Keck Community Well No. 1, is enclosed
herewith.

Very truly yours,

<y
. H. Wells,
FHW/AP State Geologist
ENCS.



